

June 28, 2010

TO: Whom It May Concern

Re: Arthur Marshall, Inc.
Professional Recruiting Service

We are glad to share our very rewarding experience with the firm of Arthur Marshall. I have used a number of recruiting firms over the past 30 years of my career and it is my pleasure to say Arthur Marshall is one of the best firms in our region.

Perry Memorial Hospital selected AMI after checking several of their references and holding a Board interview session. The references were all good to excellent and the interview session was well received by the Board. The biggest and most important factor was they provided results.

We signed the recruiting contract with AMI on May 3, 2010 and within 2 weeks we had a Board Certified Family Practice female physician interested in our opportunity. On May 28, 2010 this physician signed a Letter of Acceptance with Perry Memorial Hospital. We did send out mailers and I think they were a main factor in getting the attention of our applicant.

I highly recommend Arthur Marshall for your physician search. I plan to use them for any future recruiting needs.

Sincerely,

CEO

Perry Memorial Hospital